
 
 

 

March 1, 2016 

 

To:  All licensed dietitians 

From:  The Board of Licensed Dietitians 

Re:  Library resources 

 

The Board of Licensed Dietitians would like to let authorization holders know about resources that are 

available to them. 

 

Here is the link to the OHSU Library website; it describes resources for non-OHSU Oregon Licensed 

Health Professionals and instructions to access these resources. 

 

http://www.ohsu.edu/xd/education/library/orhp.cfm  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Thompson 

Policy Analyst            
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